
 

For more information visit our website at Information www.toronto.ca/planning/developmentapplications 

  

 

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. 
We invite you to get involved. 

 

Planning application for: 2150 & 2194 LAKE SHORE BOULEVARD  
WEST AND 15 & 23 PARK LAWN ROAD (CHRISTIE'S SITE)   

 
The City is holding a Community Consultation meeting where you can learn more about this application, ask 
questions, and share your comments.  
 

Details are as follows: 
 

 Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 
 
 Time: Open House from 2:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
  Presentation at 3:00 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. 
 
 Place: Trident Banquet & Conference Centre 
  145 Evans Avenue, Unit 200 
  Free parking. Transit nearby. 
 

Proposal 
An Official Plan Amendment application from Regeneration Areas to Mixed 
Use Areas for a new GO Station as well as an intensified mixed-use 
development which would include mid-rise and tall buildings. The 
redevelopment of this site would be completed in multiple phases with new 
public streets, a new public park, and Privately-Owned Publicly Accessible 
Spaces (POPS). This proposal includes employment, residential, retail, and 
entertainment uses. 
 
You can view the submission materials at the following link: 
http://app.toronto.ca/AIC/index.do?folderRsn=matBgKDg37YHekAn8IgXvw%3
D%3D 
 
Further Information: 
If you cannot attend this meeting, you can still make your views known or ask 
questions by contacting the City Planner. To speak to the City Planner directly, 
contact Sabrina Salatino at (416) 394-8025 or Sabrina.Salatino@toronto.ca. You may mail your comments to the City 
Planner at Etobicoke York District, 2 Civic Centre Court, Floor 3, Toronto, ON M9C 5A3. 
 

You may also contact Councillor Mark Grimes, Ward 3, at (416) 397-9273 or councillor_grimes@toronto.ca. 
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Notice to correspondents: 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With 
the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
 
Our public meeting locations are wheelchair/mobility device accessible. Other reasonable accommodation or assistive 
services for persons with disabilities may be provided with adequate notice. Please contact Sabrina Salatino at (416) 394-
8025 or Sabrina.Salatino@toronto.ca with your request. The City of Toronto is committed to taking the necessary steps to 
insure compliance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005. 
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